

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

8th March 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers.



## Vegetable Donations for Tam O'Shanter Farm Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2022

The school council will be visiting Tam O'Shanter Farm on Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March for an education visit. School council would like to support a local charity and have chosen to support Tam O'Shanter Farm and perhaps sponsor an animal. The farm solely relies on volunteer support to enable it to run.

School council will be taking root vegetables to donate to the animals. The farm accepts donations of all root vegetables except sprouts and onions, these donations can be brought into school on Monday 21<sup>st</sup> March only. There will be two drop off points, the school office foyer, and the nursery foyer. We hope you can support our local farm and the animals it cares for.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher











